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Re: 14th National Respiratory Postgraduate Conference 

Friday 6th October 2023 

 

Dear Colleague 

 

The Department of Respiratory Medicine is pleased to invite you to our 14th National 

Respiratory Postgraduate Conference to be held in the Education and Research Centre 

at St. Vincent’s University Hospital on Friday 6th October, 2023.   

 

We believe this Conference will be of particular interest to Consultant Physicians who 

treat patients with Respiratory diseases, and should also appeal to Specialist Registrars 

in Respiratory and other relevant specialties in Internal Medicine, GP’s with a major 

Respiratory interest, and Respiratory Nurse Specialists.  

 

The programme will cover three major topics in Respiratory disease, namely; COPD, 

Clinically Actionable Genes: Why Care? and Authorship, Autoimmunity & Auscultation 

and will provide a clinically focused update on these important topics. The invited Faculty 

includes National and International opinion leaders. 

 

While there are many clinical meetings available to Physicians, we believe this 

Conference will fill a gap in the area of Respiratory Disorders. The programme has been 

independently developed by the Consultant Respiratory Physicians at St. Vincent’s, and 

has been kindly supported by unrestricted educational grants from several 

Pharmaceutical companies. CPD approval is being sought from the RCPI and 

Registration is free. 

  

We hope that you can join us here on Friday 6th October 2023 and we look forward to 

seeing you in person on the day.  We would be grateful if you could email Elaine Gough 

(e.gough@svuh.ie) if you are interested in registering, as numbers will be limited on 

the day. 

 

Kind Regards  

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Marcus Butler    

(On behalf of the Consultant Respiratory Physicians at St. Vincent’s University 

Hospital) 
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